School Counselors to Senior Parents
Beginning of the year
Hello senior parents,

Now that senior year has begun, it’s time to start thinking about your student’s next steps! If your student is thinking about going to college after graduating, ICAN has a series of tools and reminders for high school seniors and their families about college planning and financial aid. If you would like to sign up for these reminders, visit www.ICANsucceed.org/signup. This will provide you with important information about next steps and deadlines.

If your student has not already visited a few college campuses, get a few of those scheduled within the next few months. Most colleges and universities have already opened up their applications for the fall of 2024, so your student may be able to apply for admission already. The earlier they can apply, the better!

If you have specific questions about college planning or financial aid, use ICAN as a free resource. You can visit their website, www.ICANsucceed.org, to schedule an in-person or virtual appointment, or call their toll free number, 877-272-4692 to talk to an advisor. 

Stay on top of the process, and be sure to ask if you have questions!
[SCHOOL COUNSELOR]



